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Thefts from fire engines 
 

Query: 
  

1. How many thefts were recorded from (and of) fire engines and fire cars in each of the 
years: 
  

a. 2015 
b. 2016 
c. 2017 
d. 2018 
e. 2019 

  
2. Please could you provide details on each theft (item stolen, location etc.) if possible 

within the cost limit? 
  

3. Please could you give a monetary value of each stolen item – if this is likely to 
exceed the cost limit then could you please provide a monetary value for the thefts 
per year? 

  
Response: 
  
There are two items of equipment that have been reported as missing, possibly 
stolen, and fall within the scope of your request: 
  
2017 – Powerheart AED G3 (£300), Beaminster P1 
2018 – Holmatro hydraulic hose (£150), Chippenham P2 

 
 

Date provided information/detail: 17, February 2020 
   


